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For years Oregon has gone down a path that is embarrassing to its citizens.   

 

Rather than focus on our failing schools, out of control homeless problem, drug 

issues and failing economy its politicians strip the rights of its law abiding 

constituents.  

 

Stripping our second amendment rights will save no lives. Oregon is going down the 

road similar to CA, IL, and NY where gun violence runs rampant.  Furthermore, this 

bill lacks the funding and infrastructure to provide law abiding Oregonians the ability 

to protect themselves.    

 

Ultimately I suspect this will cost tax payers even more money fighting and eventually 

losing in the Supreme Court.  

 

 


